VILLAGE OF TREMONT, ILLINOIS
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to State Statute, public notice is hereby given of a public hearing before
the Village Zoning Board of Appeals on a proposed amendment to the Village’s Zoning
Code, such hearing to be held on June 25th, at 6:00 P.M., in the Tremont Community
Center, 216 South Sampson Street, Tremont, lllinois.

The purpose of this hearing is to discuss the proposed changes to the Trailer Ordinance
for The Village of Tremont.

Copies of the proposed Ordinance and the amendment to the Zoning Code are
available at the Tremont Village Hall, 211 South Sampson Street, Tremont, lllinois, and
on the Village website at www.tremontil.com.

Dated: June 10th, 2020

Glen Gullette
Code Enforcement Officer
Village of Tremont


http://www.tremontil.com/

